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The Tulane School of Professional Advancement (SoPA) community is preparing to
“laissez le bon temps rouler” this Mardi Gras! Students, alumni, faculty and staff are
encouraged to share how they are participating in the Carnival season and submit
their Mardi Gras photos for a chance to be featured in Tulane SoPA social media
posts, the newsletter and news page. Need help finding a parade to attend? Check
out the parade schedule.
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